
 
 

Re: Colorado Moss Rock M-2011-039 October 1, 2024 Inspec=on Report 
 
Hello Jocelyn,  
 
This leDer is to request an extension un=l Dec 31st 2024 for the remedia=on requested in the 
inspec=on report. The reason for the delay is primarily due to weather which has encumbered 
both the work and travel schedule of those involved.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
Nick Simpson 
Manager – Premier Moss Rock 
 
 


